October 5, 2007 
Carole J. Washburn, Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

Re:
PSE - 2005 Standard Inspections of Pierce County and King County

Distribution Systems

Docket PG-050331 (Pierce County)
Docket PG-050516 (King County)
Dear Ms. Washburn:  

On September 21, 2007, Commission Staff submitted in this case a Stipulated Agreement to Close Dockets and a proposed Order Accepting Agreement and Closing Dockets.  Upon examination, we learned of deficiencies in the proposed Order.  Please replace the proposed Order filed previously with the revised original and 10 copies submitted with this letter.  I apologize for the inconvenience.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL A. FASSIO 

Assistant Attorney General  

MAF:tmw
Enclosures 

cc:  Parties
